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21st March  2017 
 
 

Dear FEES federated Society, 
 
 
We have the pleasure to invite your National Society to be present at the 2017 
FEES Council and events in Brussels, Belgium on : 
 

Monday the 26th June 2017 
 

From 9.00 to 13 .00 hours 
 

Registation and welcome at 8 : 30 pm 
 

 
If you are no longer the FEES Representative or President, please forward as 
appropriate.  
 
Some practical information you will find below: 
 

1. The FEES Council meeting is organized in conjonction with the FEES 
ETUI BES Conference on the ssue „workers and creativity“ which will 
take place on the 26th and 27th June 2017. 

 
2. The Council meeting will take place in the International Trade 

Union House, Boulevard du Roi Albert II, 5, Brussels, close to the 
Bussels Nordstation (Metro Rogier), room C, fist floor. 

 
3. You are invited to attend a dinner on Monday, the 26th in the evening 

in a place which will be indicated later. 
 

4. You are also invited to attend a networking meeting on Sunday 25th 
from 6 pm to 9 pm in the Noga Hotel which is located : Beguinage 
street, 38, 1000 Brussels  
Phone  + 32 2 218 67 63 - Metro station : Sainte Catherine 
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5. Rooms are still available at the Noga hotel. You are invited to book by 
yourself at: info@nogahotel.com 

 
 
We hope that your Society will attend the FEES council meeting.  
 
 
Please, could you confirm to the Secretary-General of FEES (secretary-
general@ergonomics-fees.eu ) that you will attend the Council meeting and 
the name (s) of your delegate (s) in filling the attached registration form.  
 
You will find attached a draft agenda, the draft minutes of the previous Council 
meeting held in Amersfoort last year. You will receive in due time other 
information. 
 
Looking forward to meeting you in Brussels , 
 
 
 
Sylvain Leduc Pascal Etienne  Reinier Hoftijzer 
President  Secretary-General  Treasurer 
 
 
 


